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**************************************************** 
Everyone had a 
wonderful TRAIN 

RIDE last week.  The 
children arranged their 

chairs in a row and 
collected their luggage 

bags with their pass port 
and tickets in it.  They 

had to have their ticket 
to ride on the train.  

Each time we boarded 
the train their tickets 

were stamped for the 
next ride.  We had to 

start the train by 
hollering “ALL 
ABOARD!”  Blake and 

Codi had to move the 
cows off the track so we 

could continue on our 
ride.  Isabella and 

Azlynn had to move the 
monkeys from the track 

and Kellan had to putt 
the big elephant out of 

the way too!  Then we 
had our snack on the 

tracks-complete with 
cupcakes from Codi. 

They all took home 

their luggage bags with 
a TRAIN WHISTLE 

inside, too.  Sorry 
parents! 

Each day one student’s 
name is on the Bear 

Jobs list for 
KINDNESS.  They 

have to find someone 
who is being KIND and 

give them a kindness 
card.  If your child has a 

card with a kindness 
message on it, they 

were caught being very 
kind. 

April 1st the Bears are 
having a BEACH 

PARTY.  They may 
wear summer clothes 

and bring a towel.  We 

will take your pretend 
bus and ride to the 

beach, spread out our 
towels, put on 

sunscreen, and lay in 
the sun.  We will go 

swimming and maybe 
ride a boat too.  Our 

snack will be hot dogs, 
chips, pickles, carrot 

sticks and a special 
desert.  They are a great 
group for loving snack 

time!  They will learn 
about sunscreen, water 

safety and summer 
safety at the beach. 

TUESDAY the Bears 
will begin by finding 

the animals on their 
paper.  Our letters are 

“Q” and “R”.  Or 
number will be “8” 

again.  WE will make 
an April Box, an egg to 

a tadpole to a frog, and 
have our Beach Party.  

We will also fit in Show 
and Tell for March. 

THURSDAY the Bears 
will begin by finding 

the flowers on their 
paper.  Their letter is 
“S” and we will 

continue with the 
number 8.  The story is 

the shoemaker and the 8 
elves. 

APRIL 8 our theme will be 
insects.  Our SPECIAL 
EVENT will be making Ice 
Cream Sundaes on Tuesday.  
The children will choose 
chocolate, vanilla or 
strawberry ice cream chocolate 
or strawberry syrup on top, 
whipped cream, cherries and 
sprinkles too. 

April 10th we will have a BUG 
BALL.  The Bears will make a 
paper bug to bring to the ball. 

Thanks for all the support 

 


